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This matter is being dealt with by

Telephone: 01353 665555
E-mail: t@eastcambs.gov.uk
My Ref: 10/00341/FUL

Mr K Atwal
C/O AJT Planning And Property Consultants Ltd
FAO: 
2a Chewells Lane
Haddenham
Ely
Cambridgeshire
CB6 3SS

Your Ref: 

Dear Sir/Madam 15th July 2010

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

PLANNING PERMISSION

Subject to conditions

The Council hereby approves for the following:

Proposal: Construction of single garage, garden shed and carport - retrospective.
Location: 93 Main Street Little Downham Ely Cambridgeshire CB6 2SX
Applicant: Mr K Atwal

This consent for planning permission is granted in accordance with the application reference 
10/00341/FUL registered 20th May 2010 and the plans, drawings and documents as listed,

Plan Reference Version No Date Received

LOCATION PLAN 20th May 2010

CH10/LBA/159/FP100 20th May 2010

Subject to the additional conditions set out below:
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Dated : 15th July 2010 Head of Planning & Sustainable Development Services
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TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

Appeals to the Secretary of State

• If you are aggrieved by the decision of your local planning authority to refuse permission for the 
proposed development or to grant it subject to conditions, then you can appeal to the Secretary 
of State under section 78 of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990.

• As this is a decision to refuse planning permission for a householder application, if you want to 
appeal against your local planning authority’s decision then you must do so within 12 weeks of 
the date of this notice.

• Appeals must be made using a form which you can get from the Planning Inspectorate at Temple 
Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN or online at 
www.planningportal.gov.uk/pcs.

• The Secretary of State can allow a longer period for giving notice of an appeal, but he will not 
normally be prepared to use this power unless there are special circumstances which excuse the 
delay in giving notice of appeal.

• The Secretary of State need not consider an appeal if it seems to him that the local planning 
authority could not have granted planning permission for the proposed development or could not 
have granted it without the conditions they imposed, having regard to the statutory requirements, 
to the provisions of any development order and to any directions given under a development 
order.

• In practice, the Secretary of State does not refuse to consider appeals solely because the local 
planning authority based their decision on a direction given by him.

Purchase Notices

• If either the local planning authority or the Secretary of State refuses permission to develop land 
or grants it subject to conditions, the owner may claim that he can neither put the land to a 
reasonably beneficial use in its existing state nor render the land capable of a reasonably 
beneficial use by the carrying out of any development which has been or would be permitted.

• In these circumstances, the owner may serve a purchase notice on the Council (District Council, 
London Borough Council or Common Council of the City of London) in whose area the land is 
situated. This notice will require the Council to purchase his interest in the land in accordance 
with the provisions of Part VI of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990.














